office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

Sent: Saturday, July 29, 2023 3:47 PM

To: office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

Subject: Camp Connect - Election Results



Camp Connect

A Communication of the Mt. Gretna Campmeeting

MGCA 2023 Board of Managers Election

This email serves to confirm results of the Mt. Gretna Campmeeting Board of Managers election counted on Saturday, July 29, 2023. Elected to the Board of Managers for the 2024-2026 term, in alphabetical order, are the following:

Ann Bering, Kevin Burd, and Ted Martin.

Thank you to all of the Members who took time to vote at the meeting either in-person or via Zoom, or by Absentee Ballot. We also thank the members of the Nominating Committee as well as the volunteer Election Board:

Marcie Lloyd, Judge of Elections (MGCA Board of Managers),

John Brosious, Election Inspector, and

Don Miller, Election Inspector.

A more detailed article about this year's election will be in the next newsletter.

Mount Gretna Campmeeting P.O. Box 428 Mount Gretna, PA 17064 office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

This email was sent to office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

You received this email because you are registered with Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association

Unsubscribe here



© 2023 Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association